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Tofonr of Ridgefield

TOWN HALL - 400 MAIN STREET
RIDGEFIELD, CONNECTICUT 06877

J) OF SELECTMEN

438-2683

January 26, 1972

Mr. Don Brooks, Chairman
Golf Course Committee
168 Tackora Trail

Ridgefield, Connecticut

Dear Don:

I met with Mike Jaykus of Henrici Associates on the
golf course boundary marking situation this morning.

Fortunately, Henrici has surveys of the three parcels
and they have produced a composite map of the full golf

course site, They even have a survey map of the full
length of 0ld West Lane,

Their charge for staking the boundaries is $25,00
per point, and“{determined that there would be an absolute
minimum of 30 points required, I therefore authorized
them to do the job at a price not to exceed $1,000, Mike

said he hoped to get the job started this Saturday, January
29,

Cor@iqff;,

/{;jg Js McLinden
¢/ First Selectman



